
Federazione dei Liberali
Membro italiano di Liberal International

Rome, 2008, september 15th 

Lord John T. Alderdice
Liberal International President

Dear Mister President,

seen the very negative evolution of italian political opposition  during the last four months,  I 
would ask if Liberal International has also scheduled an internal debate on the liberal situation in  
Italy as You  stated at the plenary session of  Belfast Congress commenting on my speech about RP 
membership application.

      Sincerely yours

              Raffaello Morelli


